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Message from Administration
It is hard to believe that we are in the middle of February and that Family Day is next week.

Term one report cards will be sent home with your child on Wednesday, February 14th. Due 
to technical difficulties with the printing of report cards in TDSB, the school needs additional 
time to complete the printing and signing of report cards.

Your child’s teacher may reach out to you to schedule a meeting to review your child’s 
report card. In addition, parents/caregivers may also request a meeting with your child’s 
teacher to review the report card.

We said goodbye to Mr. Moore who has supported our school as vice principal since 
January. We have appreciated his connection with students and
leadership. This week we welcome Ms. Alexander as our
permanent vice principal. We look forward to having Ms. Alexander
join our Thorncliffe Park team. Remember, there is no school for 
students on Friday, February 16th or Monday, February 19th. 
Enjoy the long weekend.

Ms. Harvey Kerr, Mr. Fabbri, Mr. Moore and Ms. Alexander



Important Reminders
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To support safe dismissal of students, 
these areas are closed until 3:15 pm:

● Pavement area in the back yard
● Bus loop and parking lot
● Gate by door 12



Important Reminders
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At times your child may have a conflict 
with an another child at school. 

Adults or older siblings cannot speak to 
other people’s children when their child 
has a conflict at school.

Please contact your child’s teacher or 
one of our office administrators to help. 

We are here to help.



Important Dates

5

February 2024

Date Events

February 14 Term 1 report cards go home

February 14 - 16 Report card conferences

February 16 PA day (no school for students)

February 19 Family day (no school for students)

February 28 School Council - 9:15 am



Belonging & Contributing

Student Council members shared the way they plan to make a difference in our school at 
our January teamwork assembly. 



Belonging & Contributing

School Council leaders challenged students to do their Thorncliffe Park best and keep our 
washrooms clean. We were so impressed with the messages they created.



Belonging & Contributing

Our Eco Team continues to challenge us to save energy and resources to make our school and 
the world a better place.



Belonging & Contributing

Mr. Moore worked with different classes to share mentor texts that use a 
windows (we see others experiences) and mirrors (we see our own experiences) approach 

to value and respect different identities.



Belonging & Contributing

This work with mentor texts continues as a regular part of our learning in classrooms.



Extracurriculars & Leadership

Our Extracurricular and Leadership opportunities for students continue to grow.
Grade 1 Board games coming soon!

Gr 3 Ball Hockey Gr 3 Yoga Gr 5 Dodgeball Gr 4 Origami

Gr 2 Skipping Gr 4 Math Club Speed Stacking Indoor Gardening



Many of Grade 3 classes are participating in a Great Pyramid Challenge to learn about the 
strength and stability of structures.

STEM 
     (Science, Technology, Engineering, Mathematics) 



Our teachers and students continue to work with our Math Learning Partner, Ms. Inglis to 
learn different strategies to improve our thinking and communication in mathematics.

Mathematics   



We received new items from TDSB OT/PT, supported by Mr. Moore to enhance our 
regulation and motor room and add to our UDL (Universal Design for Learning) library.

Building our Regulation Skills   



Learning outside of the Classroom

Our students continue to benefit from opportunities to learn outside of the classroom by
attending a U of T hockey game, visiting the Science Centre, having visits from scientists or 

outdoor learning teachers and visiting places in our community.



Ways to Support Learning
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Each month Ms. Williams and 
Ms. Wong in the Library share 
texts that students can read at 
home using the digital library. 

There is a special grade 1/2 
reading section.

This is a wonderful way to 
support your conversations with 
your child about respect, 
identity and inclusion.

Take a look at TparkREADS

https://sites.google.com/a/tdsb.on.ca/thorncliffe-ps-library/home


Can you help?
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Do you have time to volunteer (unpaid) at our 
school a few days a week? We are looking for 
parents/caregivers to help with:

● Lunch supervision - 11:25 am - 12:30 pm
● Snack volunteers - 8:45 - 10:00 am
● Classroom volunteers - flexible

If you can help, please contact the main office 
at (416) 396-2460 or email
ThorncliffePark@tdsb.on.ca 

mailto:ThorncliffePark@tdsb.on.ca


February is Fairness
February  2024

At Thorncliffe Park we work on learning activities designed to develop good character and help children
make good choices. Our focus this month is on  FAIRNESS.

Your child can show fairness by:
• playing and working fairly with others in the family
• treating others in the family in the way that they would like to be treated

Questions to discuss with your child:
• Do you treat others the way you would like to be treated?
• When someone is unfair, how does that make you feel?
• Does equality mean that everyone gets the same, or that everyone gets what they need?

Encouraging fairness in your child:
• Listen to your child if he or she has a concern or request. Engage in fair discussion to resolve the issue.
• Show that fairness is important, and that it is crucial to treat others with respect and without 
   judgment.

Thank you for supporting our Character Development program. 



African Heritage (Black History) Month
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As we focus on Kindness, Inclusion and Respect at Thorncliffe Park, we will 
continue to highlight the TDSB days of significance and heritage months.

This year’s chosen theme is Our Black Is… 

Our Black Is Resilient, Community, 
Beautiful, Unity, Joy, Self-Determination, 
Excellence, Empowering, Purpose, 
Brilliance, Engaging, Creative, Belonging, 
Tenacious, Powerful, Faith, Audacious, 
Powerful, Me…

Watch the video below to hear students 
share their thoughts about Our Black.

Link: https://youtu.be/tFH_7iss6MY 

https://youtu.be/tFH_7iss6MY


School Council
February  2024

https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/thorncliffepark/Thorncliffe-Park-School-Council 

Please join our next meeting on:

● February 28 (in-person)
● 9:15 am at the school

Check your email for information 
about the upcoming meeting.

https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/thorncliffepark/Thorncliffe-Park-School-Council


Partnerships and Opportunities
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Literacy Club

Saturday morning literacy club is provided 
at Thorncliffe Park by the Leacock 
Foundation again beginning in February.

Register for the session here:

Register Here

https://form.jotform.com/231646134212244


Partnerships and Opportunities
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Literacy Club

Join the March Break Math Literacy 
program provided at Thorncliffe Park by 
the Leacock Foundation.

Register for the session here:

Register Here

https://form.jotform.com/231645748745265


Information from our School Trustee
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Our TDSB Trustee is Rachel Chernos Lin.

Each month Trustee Chernos Lin shares a 
newsletter and other opportunities with our 
families.

Here is Trustee Chernos Lin’s
Recent Newsletter

Stay informed! 

To learn more, visit Trustee Chernos Lin’s 
webpage: https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Ward11/ 

https://t.e2ma.net/webview/yvtgah/fdb247d4c8ea271b7b7a02935ebffe56
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Ward11/


https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/thorncliffepark/ 

https://twitter.com/tpps_tdsb 

https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/thorncliffepark/
https://twitter.com/tpps_tdsb

